
 

 
28/2/24 Home Learning Class F 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘Amazing Animals’ 

 

Towards the end of last half term, we were lucky enough to have the space dome visit us. We learnt about 

the constellations that we can see in the sky and their meanings. We also learnt about the sun and how 

hot and big it was. We discussed how many ‘moons’ it would take to fill up the whole sun.  

We completed some art work linked to Parlaiment and had a go at painting a portrait of the King. The 

children were all pleased with their finished pieces and some of these pieces might be displayed at the 

Burton Art Gallery in their annual schools exhibition.  

Last week the children all settled in well after the half term break. They enjoyed discussing their 

achievements in PSHE and discussed that they were awarded them for things that they had to practice.  

 

Home Learning 

Reception 

To tie in with Children’s mental health week and our non uniform day on Friday, this week’s  home 

learning is to create of spiral of things that matter to you (see the example below). You could draw 

pictures or cut pictures out of different things for example families, toys, their home and pets. We look 

forward to seeing your finished masterpieces. 

Reading 

Your child is bringing home books linked to the phase 3 sounds they have learnt in phonics. We expect the 

children to read at home at least 3 times a week. Please write in their reading record books when you 

read at home.  

Nursery 

To tie in with Children’s mental health week and our non uniform day on Friday, this week’s home 

learning is to create of spiral of things that matter to you (see the example below). You could draw 

pictures or cut pictures out of different things for example families, toys, their home and pets. We look 

forward to seeing your finished masterpieces. 

Reading 

Share a book together. You could choose a book from home or there are books at school which you can 

borrow. 

Please complete by 6th March 2024. 

 



 

 

 
 


